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Texas Employers Should Revisit Workplace Policies in Light of
New Employment Laws, Houston Attorney Says
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Texas legislators passed a host of new and expanded employment laws during the 2019 legislative

session. Writing for Law360, Houston attorney Felix Digilov explains how these new laws will affect

employers and provides direction on how they may want to reshape their workplace policies and

bring their companies into compliance. 

To read the article, visit Law360 (subscription required).
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